PINCKNEY COMMUNITY SCHOOLS LATCHKEY BEFORE AND AFTER CARE



NEW PROCEDURES FOR LATCHKEY 2020-2021

Latchkey will look a little different this year. With guidance from the CDC, the State of Michigan, the County and District we are doing our best to maintain the qualities of our traditional program while meeting safety protocols and recommendations. It is our goal to offer the community a safe, educational, and loving environment. The following procedures have been added:

- Latchkey will be offered AM and PM Monday through Thursday. On Friday, Latchkey will be offered from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM. Latchkey will continue to be offered on half days and snow days.
- Online payments are coming. We are currently changing our registration software that will allow parents to pay for latchkey online. We anticipate this system to be ready on September 1. Until the online system is available please pay by cash or check to your latchkey coordinator or at the community education office.
- Latchkey students will not be able to share supplies. Parents are asked to supply a pencil box, markers, crayons, pencils, glue stick, hand sanitizer and mask for their child. These supplies should be labeled with your child's name and will remain at latchkey.
- All students attending latchkey in the morning will have their temperature checked with a touchless thermometer. If a child's temperature is above 100.4 degrees, the child will not be allowed to stay. After the temperature check, latchkey staff in cooperation with the parent will complete a short health assessment for each child. Once a child has completed the health check he/she will be asked to use hand sanitizer. Drop off and pick up procedures will be available soon. Staff will complete a health screening before entering the building.
- All students and staff are required to wear facial coverings. Our staff will be sure to utilize the outdoor spaces as much as possible to allow breaks for our students from wearing masks.
- Rates for 2020-2021 have not changed. All day Friday rate will be \$40 per child, \$35 for siblings. Pizza lunch will be provided on Fridays. A complete list of rates can be found in the Latchkey handbook.

Latchkey is available for Preschool - Sixth grade at Country, Farley and Navigator schools.